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City Commission Acts on Downtown
Safety Measures

I wanted to update you on the recent City Commission
meeting and actions taken to provide for a more positive
customer experience in Downtown Fargo .

At the meeting, Chief Zibolski recommended that two
ordinances (Urinating in Public and Consuming Alcohol in
Public) be amended to become arrestable offenses. The
DCP spoke in support of this change, which provides officers
the tools and the discretion to address behaviors impacting
the Downtown experience. The City Commission voted 4-1 in
favor of the amendments and also directed the City Attorney
to explore additional ordinances to support these efforts.

A special thank you to Chief Zibolski, Mayor Mahoney, and
Commissioners Piepkorn, Kolpack, and Turnberg for their
continued support of Downtown Fargo.

The DCP is working with city leaders on increasing the police
and enforcement presence this summer and extending this
coverage into early spring and late fall, which is beyond the
additional efforts seen last summer. The DCP will continue
collaborating to improve safety and ensure a positive
experience for everyone.

🍀 Volunteer for
the St. Patrick’s
Parade! 🍀

We’re looking for
volunteers to help
keep the St. Patrick’s
Parade safe and fun!

🎉 Join us Saturday,
March 15, from 10:30
AM - 12:30 PM, likely
along Center Ave in
Moorhead, to help
keep children safely
back from the floats.

Interested? Email
Rocky to sign up!
💚☘️

Meet Rylee – DCP's New Downtown
Engagement & Membership Manager!

Rylee is eager to connect with DCP members, learn
about your business, and collaborate on ways to make
Downtown Fargo even stronger. We encourage you to
reach out, share what you love about downtown, and start
building a great partnership with her.

📩 Email Rylee at rylee@downtownfargo.com
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Let’s give Rylee a warm welcome to the DCP family!
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